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 So thankful to all the loving churches that we have visited  

 So very thankful for my ordination 

 Pray that the Lord will provide many meetings to present the work 

 Pray that support will be to the level where we can move to Boise soon  
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1200 S Hwy 156 

Haslet, TX 76052 

817.439.5220 

       Prayers and Praises..... 

consul t ing  

TechTimes 

Contact 
Information 
 

Doyce Walton 

waltons2boise@yahoo.com 

817.851.5692 

www.proclaim2boise.com 

    Ordained and Moving Again 

Dear Brethren and Friends, 

 God allowed the month of May to start off in a great way.  He allowed us to be 
part of Tabernacle Baptist Church's Missions Conference in Arlington, TX.  It was a 
great time to hear the Word preached and to meet a congregation eager for the 
Gospel to be spread throughout the world.  We thank Pastor Webb and the church 
family of Tabernacle Baptist for so graciously having us.   

 The Lord also allowed us to present the ministry several times this month.  
This is always a pleasure and joy to show the people what the Lord has called us to 
do in Boise, Id.  These churches were so much of a blessing to us and we are 
thankful to all of them. 

 One huge milestone and blessing in my life was the Heritage Baptist Church 
in Haslet, TX ordained me to the Gospel ministry.  I was humbled by my ordination 
committee of wonderful and godly men; Pastor Willie Weaver, Dr. A.V. Henderson, 
Bro. Jonathan Stewart Bro. Gary Cox, Bro. Greg Renz, Bro. Michael Wiggins, and of 
course Pastor Eric Crawford, my pastor.  The whole day was an incredible gift from 
the Lord and I'm thankful that He has called me in to full time ministry. We are 
thankful to have Heritage Baptist church as our sending church and want to express 
my gratitude to everyone there. 

 We have moved, again.  This time we moved from the pastor's missionary 
apartment to the home of my father and mother in-law, Roger and Elizabeth 
Treadwell, in Tallassee, Al.  Lord willing we should be here for a couple of months 
where will visit some local churches, and from there it should be off to Boise.    

 Please pray for us as we head in to the months of June and July.  The Lord 
has given us a few meetings but we look for many more, so please keep this in your 
prayers.  As always, we are thankful for your prayers and look forward to being your 
church planters to Boise, Idaho. 

Thank you and God bless you,  

Bro. Doyce Walton 
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